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ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

• Thanks for your support of our cookie dough fundraiser.  Our school will really benefit 
from all of your help!  The fundraiser will continue through February 3rd.   

• Monday the 19th-Friday the 30th: The Online Scheduler will be open for parents to sign up 
for parent teacher conference times.  Please read the attached memo for detailed 
instructions.  Feel free to call our office with any questions.  If you have not scheduled a 
time by the 30th, the teachers will schedule a time for you. 
 

COMING UP: 
February 3rd and 5th:  Parent Teacher Conferences. 

• Please mark your calendars that these days will be “common days” where all students will 
attend school from 8:00-2:00.  The other days that week will follow the normal schedule 
with the two track times.  The common days are only Tuesday the 3rd and Thursday the 
5th. 

• The morning kindergarten classes will attend from 8:00-10:45.  The afternoon 
kindergarten classes will attend from 11:15-2:00. 

• The lunch schedules will remain the same. 
• The small-group Autism classes, due to transportation schedules, will follow their normal 

schedule from 9:15-3:30. 
• We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 


